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South Suburban Park and Recreation District Reminds Residents  

that Ballots must be Returned by Nov. 4 

South Suburban Park and Recreation District wants to remind residents that South 
Suburban’s ballot question 4C is on the same mail ballot for the congressional and 
gubernatorial election.  

If members of the community have not received a ballot, they should call their home 
county’s Clerk & Recorder.   

Ballots need to be mailed, along with the proper 70 cents postage, by Tues., Nov. 4 to your 
county. Arapahoe County voters may drop off their signed ballots at South Suburban’s 
Goodson Recreation Center, Mon. – Fri., from 9 am – 5 pm; Sat., Oct. 25 and Nov. 1 from 9 
am – 3 pm; and on Election Day, Tues., Nov. 4 from 7 am – 7 pm.  Goodson Recreation 
Center is located at 6315 S. University Blvd., Centennial. 

The Ballot Question provides that South Suburban would use the funding for general 
operations and other purposes including:  
*             Protect and enhance the High Line Canal Trail, the South Platte River Trail (Mary 
Carter Greenway) and other local trails; 
*             Repair, maintain and improve existing parks, recreation facilities and 
playgrounds; 
*             Replace outdated mechanical equipment with new energy saving systems 
including solar energy; and 
*             Save water by replacing aging and inefficient irrigation systems in parks and 
using non-treated water where feasible. 
 
To learn more, visit www.sspr.org or contact Executive Director David Lorenz at 
davidl@ssprd.org, or 303-798-5131. 
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